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June 11, 2018

Dear Valued Customer,

This letter is to inform you of the upcoming obsolescence of the WVM series of voltage monitors.
Products will be available for last time buy until August 10, 2018, or while supplies last. The
specific model numbers being obsoleted are:

WVMO11AL WVM811RL WVM911AN
WVM611AH WVM911AH WVM911RH
WVM611AL WVM911AL WVM911RL
WVM611RL WVM911AL-60 WVM911RN-60
WVM811AH

The following part numbers are a potential replacement for the WVM series. Please consulit the
product specifications to determine suitability in your specific application.

601

601-575

460

460-MR
460-575
201A-AU
201-575-AU
DLMUBRAAA
DLMUHBRAAA

Please call or email your local Littelfuse representative or technical support at 800.832.3873 or

relays@Littelfuse.com if you have any questions or concerns.

Best regards,
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Charles Newcomb
Sr. Product Manager
Littelfuse Inc.



